

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin Associate Headteacher: Nancy Cook Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP T: 020 8854 4785 E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

Wednesday 15th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: Key Dates for Summer Term

On Tuesday 21st June we will be hosting a non-school uniform day. Children are asked to bring a sealed bottle of soft drink, wine, bubble bath etc. to school. The bottles will be used on a stall at our Summer Fair on Saturday 2nd July.

Thank you for your continued support

Friends of Rockliffe

